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Easter Egg hunt – thank you

Dear all,

Just a brief newsletter to thank you all for coming along to our annual Easter Egg Hunt on 19th March and for making it such a great success despite the cold weather.

The total amount raised was £950.64

Thank you to everyone who gave up their spare time to help set up and run the event, to the people that donated towards the prizes and stalls and to the huge number of you that came along. The money raised will go towards school trips in the Summer Term.

Plans are now well under way for our Summer Evening Fete on 8th July, 6pm onwards.
We hope you’ll all be able to come along and join us for a sociable, fun evening of food, drinks and entertainment. We would once again love to have your ongoing support however small, whether it’s a donation or a half hour stint on a stall. More details to follow in the coming weeks.

Many thanks once again!
Sam & FoFS committee
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